
 

This term we are learning about… 

In Maths we will be learning about fractions including 
halves and quarters, position and direction, numbers to 
100, money and time.  

In Science we will be learning about 
wild and garden plants in our local 
environment. We will identify and 
describe basic parts of plants and 
observe how they change over time.  

We will also be learning 
about animals, including 
animal parts, their diets and 
which animal groups they 
belong to.  

 

In Art we will be learning about the 
American pop artist James Rizzi. 
We will be creating a 3D mural 
based on Rizzi’s work depicting 
streets and buildings. 

 
In Design Technology we will be learning 
about sources of food and skills including 
peeling, tearing, slicing, chopping, 
mashing and grating. 
 

In History we will be learning about 
our school and its locality, both today 
and in the past. We will compare 
schooling in the Victorian era to our 
experience today. 
 
To support our learning in History, we have organised a 
visit to the Black Country Living Museum on Friday 9th 
May.  

 

 

  

  

 

 

Year One 

 

PE Days 

PE will be on Monday 
and Tuesday every 

week. 
 

Please ensure your 
child comes into 

school wearing their 
PE kit on those days. 
PE will be outside. 

Other 
information: 

In June all children 
will have their 

Phonics Screening. 

 It is important that 
children practice 
their phonics by 

reading their home 
reading books and 

their wider range of 
Collins e-books – it 
really does make a 

difference. 

Post a video or 
comment onto 

Seesaw to let us 
know your child has 

read at home. 

Children must bring 
their water bottle 
and reading book 
into school every 

day. 

 

 


